
I am against this bill for the following reasons:

Children/minors must be protected by, and under the guidance of their parents or 
legal guardians until the age of adulthood.

Promiscuous behavior of adults inflicted on minors is reprehensible and utterly 
destructive upon minors.

Minors that is, CHILDREN, are not fully developed in responsible ways which 
include their social, intellectual and biological maturity which is why from the 
beginning of time we protect children from the dangers of criminal-minded adults 
who seek to destroy the innocence of children and lead them down a confused, 
unstable and self-destructive path in life.

It is a disgrace to this country and to the State of Maryland that this criminal bill 
has even come into being; that children are being purposely exposed to harm, 
hatred and targets of abuse.

I ask that you please discard this bill. 

Susan Stewart


